
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to announce that this academic year marks the 50th anniversary of Poulton Lancelyn. 

We intend to mark this anniversary with a photographic display at the front of school to celebrate 

the children and families of Poulton Lancelyn both past and present.  

Photographs  

Children who currently attend will be represented using photographs held in school. Please email 

schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk to consent to your child’s photograph being used by Friday 

25th September 2020. Photographs will not be included on the display if consent has not been 

given. 

We would love for past pupils of Poulton Lancelyn to also be represented. If you or another family 

member are a past pupil and you have photographs of your/their time here such as taking part in a 

school performance/Sports Day etc. then we would love to see them!  

If you would like these photographs to be used as part of our anniversary celebration boards, please 

send electronic copies into the school office weare50@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk  . We are unable 

to accept paper copies of photographs at this time. 

Anniversary Art Competition 

In addition to photographs, we would like all children currently in school to take part in an art 

competition by drawing or painting a picture representing our school. It could be linked to our building 

and site, our CARE values, or experiences and school memories that the children have had. Children’s 

designs should be on plain A4 paper and clearly labelled on the back with their full name and class. 

Designs should be submitted to class teachers by Tuesday 3rd November 2020. There will be a winner 

from each Year group and the winning designs will be framed and displayed in school. 

To mark this occasion, a small party afternoon will be held in each class on Friday 23rd October – more 

details of this will follow closer to the time. 

 

We look forward to celebrating this important occasion 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 
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